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26th April 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
Breakfast Club and Extended Provision and Curriculum Club Arrangements for September 2023 

 
We wanted to share the before and after school arrangements for breakfast and extended provision and 
curriculum clubs for next academic year from September 2023 with parents and carers, as early as 
possible. This should help enable organisation, in-line with your parental work commitments and drop off 
and pick up times in advance.   
 
We have reviewed our prices and considered the rising costs of living that we all are experiencing now and 
because of this we have taken the decision to hold our prices for next academic year. 
 
Breakfast Club  
7:30am to 8:50am  
£4.00 per session  
Available to children Nursery to Year 6  
 
Extended Provision  
3:15pm to 5:15pm  
£6.00 per session  
Available to children Nursery to Year 6 
 
Curriculum Clubs 
3:15pm to 4:15pm 
£3.50 per session 
Available to children from Year 3 to Year 6 
 
Please note, breakfast club and extended provision places are to be booked in for the full half term via the 
office and payment made in advance of accessing the service via parentpay.  If you wish to change on a 
half termly basis the sessions accessed, please arrange with the office in advance. 
 
Please note that: arrangements for Year 3 to Year 6 inclusive when attending extended provision, they 
will be able to take part in whichever curriculum club is running Monday–Thursday inclusive and then at 
4:15pm will be taken to extended provision will be provided with a light tea and be able to play until 
collection within our extended provision. This is all provided at the above session fee. You do not need to 
sign up for a club on ParentPay if your child is booked in and attending extended provision.   
 
If your child has attended breakfast and extended provision this academic year, we will provisionally book 
them for same sessions for September 2023 that they attended in summer term 2, if you wish to change the 
specific days attended then please contact the school office by Friday June 16th so bookings can be 
confirmed  in place ready for September. If you have not used these provisions before and would like to, 
please speak to the school office to arrange.   
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Curriculum clubs are available for children in Year 3 to Year 6 inclusive and operate Monday to Thursday 
from 3:15 to 4:15pm.  We offer a variety of clubs that change on a half termly basis to offer clubs that suit 
all children’s individual interests.  These range from Sports, Art, Music, Cooking, Ukulele, Gardening.  These 
are published via parentpay towards the end of the half term for the following half term.  We charge £3.50 
per session for these and ask that you sign up on parentpay for the next half term. Your child needs to be 
collected at 4:15pm if they are attending just a curriculum club.  These clubs are offered on a first come first 
served basis so please sign up when they are advertised.  Also, we reserve the right to cancel these clubs if 
we get no uptake. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office who are always more than happy to assist. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Karen Mowbray 
Head Teacher 

 
 

 
 


